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Sent: Wednesday, 24 July 2024 11: 33 pm
To: Emily Lutz; Kenneth Craig; Andrea Clarke; Rory Cavanagh; Jennifer Prenger; Beth

Blackwell; Doug Kennedy; Bill Stewart; Amanda Steinhoff- Gray; Mike Hinchberger
Subject: Fox population explosion in Connaught Park area
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Dear Kincardine Municipality, 

There are way too many foxes in the Connaught Park and surrounding neighbourhood. Some

preventative action should be done before an accident happens: typically rabies. They seem to be

healthy now, but this area and the park have many children playing. 

Regards, 



William Coleman


